
   
 

   
 

 

We acknowledge that our water is sourced from Shoal Lake 40 First Nation. We are gathered on 
Treaty One land, les terres sur lesquelles nous sommes rassemblés aujourd’hui font partie du 

territoire traditionnel des personnes Anishinaabeg, Ininiwak, Anishininiwak, Dakota, et Déné, et de la 
patrie de la nation métisse de la Rivière Rouge. 

 
We stand with the Indigenous community and commit to building an ongoing process of 

reconciliation, collaboration, and resurgence. Nous restons déterminés à travailler en partenariat avec 
les Premières Nations, Inuit et Métisses dans un esprit de vérité, réconciliation et collaboration. 

_____________________________________________ 

Thursday Announcements – September 4 
Day 3 

 

There is an important meeting for the boys hockey team at 11:40 am in room E100 on Friday 
regarding tryouts. All interested players need to attend. 
 
Varsity boy volleyball tryouts are today after school at 3:45 pm. The next tryout is Friday morning at 
7:15 am. Please see Mr. Ahow in the Centre gym if you have any questions.  
 
If you are interested in trying out for the Reality Check Dance Team, there will be an important 
meeting this Friday, September 5, in the dance studio (W117), at lunch. A sign-up sheet is also 
posted on the dance studio's door. Any questions, please see Ms. Bernardo in Room E203.  
 
Attention athletes! If you’re interested in joining the Cross Country team, our first practice will be on 
Monday, September 8th. Meet on the track at 3:45 p.m. For more information, please see Mrs. 
Medwick in the centre gym. 
 
Anyone interested in playing with the GC's girls hockey team this year is asked to attend a meeting 
next Tuesday, September 9th at lunch in room W104. This is for returning players, and any new 
players interested in joining the team. Please see Mme Linnick for more info. 
 
There will be an important meeting for students interested in trying out for the GC Boys and Girls 
Golf Teams in room Ee08 at lunch. That’s GC Golf in room E308 at lunch. See Mr. Pereira for more 
information.  


